
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  080178 Sale Date - 3/14/2008

1.  Page 19/22, Fence (alternate G-1), 1.01 Description, E, why is ODOT restricting the fabrication of this project to a 513, UF 
certified bridge component shop.  The scope of this job shoulf fall under 517 guidelines as it is nothing more than a custom v

Question Submitted: 12/18/2007 1Question Number:

Ref.# 20 Misc. chain link fence. The notes on page 19 say to use ODOT standard VPF -1-90 which is not a problem, however 
note D says all material is to come from the same manufacturer. This is not possible, as framework and fittings and vinyl fabric 
come

Question Submitted: 2/19/2008 2Question Number:

Since this project involves a large amount of specialty work, will the 50 % performed by the prime be waived?

Question Submitted: 3/10/2008

The Dept respectfully declines.

3Question Number:

1) Per addendum on Feb. 25,2008 the decorative steel railing 360 LF is now supposed to be powder coated. There are no 
powdercoat shops that we know of that are capable of accomodating the size of these panels, which are up to 14' in length and 
10' wide. W

Question Submitted: 3/4/2008

Answer: There are companies which can not only could handle the panel sizes shown on the plans but could in fact 
galvanize and powder coat much longer sections.  The maximum length or height per the plans is about 11Æ-2ö not 
14Æ.  The posts are separate f

4Question Number:

Project plan sheets show a 3/4" hooked anchor bolt for the wire wall fence. How do you install this in the existing parapet? Are 
straight 3/4" threaded rod with epoxy anchors acceptable?

Question Submitted: 3/4/2008 5Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


